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ATTENTION PLEASE!

Friday - Dec. 1 NO SCHOOL. This is a PD day for staff.

Friday - Dec. 1 TURKEY BINGO! Doors open at 5:15 PM. Admission is a non-perishable 

food donation. This event is CASH ONLY.

Dec. 11th - 15th SPIRIT WEEK! See poster below for more information and watch social 

media for reminders.

Thursday - 14th CHOIR & BAND CHRISTMAS CONCERT. Doors will open at 5:30 pm. 

The concert will be from 6:00 - 7:30 pm.

Friday - 15th ALL LIBRARY BOOKS DUE BACK. This is for ALL NCS students. Please 

have your library books returned by the end of the day.

Thursday - 21st ELEMENTARY CHRISTMAS CONCERT @ 6:00 pm. Students must 

arrive and go to their classrooms at 5:30 pm.

Dec. 25 - Jan. 5 NO SCHOOL. Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! See you on 

January 8th, 2024.





COME ON OUT FOR TURKEY BINGO!

NCS’ annual Turkey Bingo event is NCS’ biggest fundraiser of the year. 

Come on out for an evening of fun for the whole family that supports our school: prizes for all 
ages, 50/50 draw, silent auction, raffle, bake sale, snacks for purchase, Santa Claus!

                    Reminder: this is a CASH ONLY event and we do not have an ABM on site.                         
(personal cheques will be accepted as payment for silent auction and raffle items)

December Spirit Week



Get “festivus like the rest of us” by participating in spirit week and earn valuable points for 
your house team!

 PLEASE DO NOT USE THE BUS LANE.

The bus lane in front of the school is a no parking/no loading/no driving zone at all times. 
For drop off and pick up of students at any time of the day, please use the north and south 

parking lots.



CAN YOU HELP?                                                           
There is a local family desperately in need of 2 twin sized beds. If you can help in anyway (maybe 
you have have one, or have a lead on some that are available), please contact Tori Norlin here at 

the school: 403-824-3817 or  email: tori.norlin@pallisersd.ab.ca as soon as possible. Thank you!

                            NCS’ SPORT COUNCIL 50/50 FUNDRAISER.                           

We are excited to announce our online 50/50 cash fundraiser on now until December 8th! 
Grab your tickets now by clicking on the link below, or visiting our NCS website.

Funds raised by this raffle will support the purchase of new gym equipment, extra curricular 
activities, field trips and bussing for special events at NCS.

The winner will be contacted after Dec. 8th to claim their prize.

Thank you for your support!

ORDER FROM SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUBS

Scholastic book clubs is going completely DIGITAL! Please visit: www.bookclubs.scholastic.ca 
to get started today. More information about ordering from book clubs this year can be 

found under the ‘parent links’ tab on our NCS website. 

Please use classroom code: RC178687 when placing your order. 

This month, please have all orders submitted by Friday, December 8th.

http://www.bookclubs.scholastic.ca/
https://www.noblecentralschool.ca/parent-links/scholastic-book-orders


DECEMBER AT A GLANCE
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